
 

 

Help our publishing house go to the Frankfurt Book Fair: Buy TF's Autobiography 
 
Matthew Huish 
October 6, 2018 

 
Dear brothers and sisters! 
 
For many years, KANDO Publishing House – 
already established as a church publisher in the 
1970s in Germany – has produced many 
publications, mostly in German, as well as more 
recently the church calendar for our European 
Movement. 
 
In addition, literature in the English language 
pertaining to our movement is available through 
our website. It is of great concern to us to convey 
the words of truth to society. 
 
For this reason, for several years already we have 
regularly had a stand at the Frankfurt International 
Book Fair, a platform where book lovers with a 
wide range of interests congregate annually. We 
are certain that here at the Book Fair an important 
door can be opened for new ideas to reach the 
hearts of the people. Thus for the past few years 
we have distributed thousands of copies of Father's 
autobiography to visitors of the Fair, along with 
advertising leaflets and reading extracts, in 
attractive little tote bags. 
 
We would like to continue this tradition. The 
exhibition will take place this year from October 

10-14, and the guest country is Georgia. It goes without saying that it is expensive to participate in the 
exhibition. Therefore we need your support. We would like to give you the opportunity to buy a certain 
number of copies of the autobiography, which will then be distributed to the public on your behalf by our 
assistants. We will use the small pocket format of the book, and one copy costs 4,- EUR. 
 
Please let us know by e-mail how many copies you are willing to finance and you will be sent a bill for 
the corresponding price. 
 
kirchberger@ kando-verlag,de 
 
Unfortunately as a company we are unable to simply accept donations. 
 
Since the exhibition attracts a very international public, you are also very welcome to send us 
publications, e.g. the autobiography, in different languages and we can distribute them. That would also 
greatly help us and broaden the range of books available. 
 
And finally, we would like to invite you all personally to visit our stand and help out. On 13 and 14 
October the fair is open to the general public. It is really worth it! Once gripped by the spirit of this 
atmosphere, you are caught forever! 
 
Warm greetings 
The team of the 
KANDO Publishing House 
Hornbergstr. 94 
D-70188 Stuttgart 
Tel. +49-711-4687158 
e-mail: kirchberger@ kando-verlag,de 
 
 


